## sacramentalpreparation

2019-2020

Our diocese requires that all children preparing for a sacrament must have at least two years of consecutive formal religious formation and currently be registered in a Faith Formation Program or Catholic school during the preparation.



## **Confirmation**

This preparation includes three overnight retreats. To register for this program, you must be present at registration on December 4.

- REGISTRATION: Parent and Child Meeting Wednesday, December 4, 7:00pm
- Retreat on January 18-19
- Retreat on February 22-23
- Retreat on March 28-29
- Practice with Sponsors: Sunday, March 29 at 1:00pm in the Church
- Confirmation Mass: TBA

If you have any questions, please call Debbie Seeger, Director of Faith Formation, at 704.825.9600 ext. 26 or email formation@queenoftheapostles.org.